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Tennessee Valley Authority
Attn: H. G. Parris

Manager of Power
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 17, 1979, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under
NRC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-162 and CPPR-163 brought to your attention
in our letter of November 21, 1979. We have examined your corrective actions
and have no further questions at this time.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Ta'c C. B ant, Acting Chiefj
Reactor Construction nad Engineering

Support Branch

cc: W. P. Kelleghan, Project Manager
Post Office Box 2000
Surgoinsville, Tennessee 37873

J. F. Cox
400 Commerce Street
W10Cl31 C-K
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

J. E. Wills, Project Engineer
400 Chestnut Street Tower II*

Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

E. G. Beasley
Tennessee Valley Authority
309 Grant's Building
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

1756 338

R 0 01 16 0 / d [ C,


